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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1137 removes the requirement that the Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation work to 

obtain federal funding or apply for federal grants relating to the Office of Missing and Murdered 

Indigenous Persons. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1137 modifies provisions related to Missing and Murdered Indigenous Persons (MMIP) in 

the State of Oklahoma. The measure removes a statutory requirement that the Oklahoma State 

Bureau of Investigation (OSBI) apply for certain federal funding, and also removes the statutory 

authorization for OSBI to coordinate with private entities to obtain funding or fulfill grant 

requirements. This measure does not prohibit the agency from voluntarily utilizing any existing 

federal funding mechanisms, and the agency does not anticipate budgetary impact from the 

removal of the statutory authorization for coordination with private entities related to MMIP. 

Therefore, in its current form, HB1137 is not anticipated to have a material impact on state 

budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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